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PROJECT: Bring them back!

The PSA cares

The PSA has record of a substantial number of
members for whom membership fees are not
received owing to Persal restrictions. Many of
these cases (mostly related to a movement in
union membership) cannot be rectified electron-
ically and the PSA thus needs shop stewards’
assistance to ensure these members’ member-
ship is reimplemented.

Shop stewards are firstly urged to advise members

to scrutinise their pay slips to confirm that their

PSA membership is in good standing.

Any irregularities/non-deductions must

be followed up urgently.

In a special project, from 1 May to 30 September 2017,

shop stewards can assist the PSA with the manual reim-

plementation of identified members. This action needs to

be undertaken at the respective HR or payroll offices

(paypoints) as these are the only points where members’

standing can be rectified.

Shop stewards will receive R100
(subject to normal tax rules)

for everysuccessful
reimplementation.

HOW TO PARTICIPATE IN THE PROJECT?

1. Obtain a list of PSA members of your Department from

your PSA Provincial Office.

2. Visit the relevant HR office or paypoint(s) and secure

manual reimplementation of the member(s)’ PSA

membership.

3. Submit a list of successful reimplementations

to your PSA Provincial Office for verification.

Payment for successful reimplementations

will be effected by the PSA at the end of the project.

Thank you for your

service to PSA! 




